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AGM Notice 

 
 

 
Bedfordshire LOC will be holding the Annual and General Meeting (AGM) 
for 2024 at The Rufus Centre, Steppingley Road, Flitwick, Bedfordshire, 

MK45 1AH on Wednesday 5th June 2024   
 

A buffet will be available from 6.00pm.  
The AGM will be held between 6.30 & 7.15pm. 

It will be followed by a CPD event with CPD Points. 
 

The talk will be: Cataract in diabetes-walking a tightrope. 
 

This talk is being arranged via CHEC (Community Health & Eye Care). 
The meeting is expected to close at about 9.00pm. 

 
As such the committee extends an invitation to all registered Optometrists and 
Dispensing Opticians, working in Bedfordshire, to attend. 
 
It is an opportunity to meet LOC members and here about the workings of the 
LOC during the last year and to voice any opinions you may have. It also offers 
an opportunity to meet and engage with other local colleagues. 
 
You can just attend on the night but it is helpful for us to know those coming. We 
can then appropriately arrange suitable catering and dietary needs for the buffet 
and drinks that will be provided for the event. 
 
For those wishing to attend then please forward an e-mail to the address as 
follows:  
 

secretary@bedfordshireloc.org 
 
 Please state your name, where you work and any special dietary requirements. 
 
Also, as individual practitioners, you might take the opportunity to register too, at 
the above website, for purposes of communication from the LOC during the year.  
 

 


